
Dear Secretary
 

I refer to your letter dated 12 February regarding PwC’s evidence at the Senate
Finance and Public Administration References Committee's (committee) public
hearing held on 9 February 2024.
 
I wanted to correct two statements made during the hearing last Friday that were
inadvertently incorrect.  First, in relation to the line of questioning about the email
titled 'Whistleblower complaint—Luke Sayers', I stated that we had provided the
opportunity or suggestion that the individual might like to lodge the email outlining
concerns into our ethics system directly to facilitate correspondence on a
confidential basis. That opportunity or suggestion was not included in the initial
response to the individual, as I had believed. We have now rectified this.
 
Secondly, Mr Burrowes incorrectly answered a question about his current
remuneration. The correct answer is $2.8m.
 
Mr Burrowes and I apologise to the Committee for the incorrect statements outlined
above.
 
We will revert to you by 1 March with any other amendments to our evidence.
 
Yours faithfully,
Jan
 
 

Jan McCahey

Chief Risk & Ethics Leader
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